OFFICE OF THE UEE MISSION
Department of Education, Government of Delhi,
District North, Lucknow Road, Delhi — 110054,

(Near Delhi University Metro Station)
Ph.23810361, 23810647

Corrigendum

Change in Date of Walk-In-Interview to the post of Office
Attendant on contract basis

It is hereby inform that the Walk-In-Interview for the
post of Office Attendants which was scheduled to be held on
27.07.2010 is now rescheduled for 29.07.2010.

The age limit of the candidate may also be read from
18-40 years as on date of Interview in place of 25-40 years.

The other details, time and place will be remain same as
mentioned in earlier circular displayed on 14.07.2010 the
departmental website www.edudel.nic.in

Sd/-
(Rupesh Kr. Thakur)
State Project Director (SSA)




